Changing the name McCathran Hall

Christine Dibble <christinedibble@outlook.com>
Tue 2/27/2024 6:11 PM

To:Christine Dibble <christinedibble@outlook.com>

Dear all, again:

| would like to go on record as also endorsing the sentiments in the letters from Tom Land and
Shelley Winkler. | am not in favor of any of the RASEC proposals for the reasons stated. | cannot
write any more eloquently than Tom and Shelley.

Thank you,

Liz Everhart

On Tue, Feb 27, 2024 at 5:00 PM Liz Everhart <lizeverhart9@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Mayor and Councilors,
| write to express my opposition to the RASEC proposal to change the name of McCathran Hall. It
really seems misguided and not at all helpful in terms of promoting any sort of community. As
much as | supported (and still support) the passing of the resolution acknowledging the Town'’s
racist past, | think this current proposal is mean-spirited and unhelpful.
Thank you,
Liz Everhart
118 Grove Avenue
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